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M11 = Measure 11, Oregon Mandatory Minimum 
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           Greetings from the Co-Founder of TDNFTC 

We appreciate all the letters and emails thanking us for our time and effort. It 

means the world to hear our work is not in vain. Even though our earning Good 

Time did not get passed this year, it doesn't mean we are done. We will keep 

fighting and see what next year brings. 

AIC's - if you email or write asking for your loved one to be put on our mailing 

list, please include their email address. We only email information /newsletters 

to non AIC’s . We mail our newsletters to AIC's only.  

Again we apologize if we do not reply to letters or emails on updates. This is 

what our newsletters are for.  

 
  

 

Donations - make checks 

available to TDNFTC and mail to 
our PO Box address above  

Go fund Me page 
https://gf.me/u/yiki2i  
reformm11@gmail.com   

Paypal account 
reformm11@gmail.com   

Bill update 
The 2021 Legislative Assembly Adjourned Sine Die June 26th, 2021. 

All bills had to pass by June 26th. If they did not they died. 

SB-191 - Died 

SB-401 - Died 

HB-2002 - Died 

HB-2172 - Passed - Expands eligibility for earned reduction in 

supervision to include persons on any type of supervision who are not 
serving sentence for disqualifying crime - This bill was amended to 
exclude all M11 ORS#'s  
 SB-819  - Passed - Senate Bill 819 recently passed in the Oregon 

Legislature and was signed by Governor Brown on 6/23/2021. The law 
will become effective on January 1, 2022.  
SB 819 establishes a procedure for people convicted of and sentenced 
for felony offenses to petition their sentencing court for reconsideration 
of their conviction/s or sentence/s if the original sentence no longer 
advances “the interests of justice.” The felony offense cannot be 
aggravated murder, but does include all other M11 convictions (GREAT 
NEWS!) 
The petition must be jointly submitted by the convicted person and the 
district attorney of the county in which the person was sentenced. The 
petition must include each of the convictions to be reconsidered, and the 
terms of the agreement between the convicted person and district 
attorney; the terms can include dismissal of the charges, vacating 
previous convictions, a plea to a new alternative offense, resentencing 
for the original conviction or sentencing for the new offense. The 
sentencing court must hold a hearing once it receives a petition. If the 
court grants the petition, it has to proceed in accordance with the terms 
of the agreement in the petition. NOTE: They cannot increase 
sentencing.  

  

Venmo account 
reformm11@gmail.com   

Facebook account  
https://www.facebook.com/Refor
mMeasure11TimeDoesNotFitThe
Crime   

https://gf.me/u/yiki2i
https://www.facebook.com/ReformMeasure11TimeDoesNotFitTheCrime
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Written by Patty  

Proofed by Rachelle/Emeri/David/Lynn 

Fundraiser - TDNFTC clothing 
https://www.bonfire.com/tdnftc/   

We are still in search for people to help our team grow. We held our first meeting the end of June and we are off to a 

good start. If you or know of anyone interested in being part of our committee, please let us know. If you would like a 

list of positions and their duties, please email us. If you would like to be part of our team and aren't finding where you 

would fit, email us, we will find you the right fit. We need your help to be stronger in 2022 

We will be having monthly zoom business meetings each month. If you would like to be part of our group, please 

email us.  

Continue on Bill update 

Hurry..... If you have not ordered your 

Hoodie, T-Shirt, sweatshirt.... order now 

to be able to wear it now that 

visitation is open.  

TDNFTC Website 

Check out our NEW website: www.reformm11.com   

We are still updating, making changes and adding information. 
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Visitation 
The pilots for visitation resumed last month, June. OSP (June 4th), CRCI (June 6th), OSCI (June 14th), CCCF (June 21st).  

Now that Oregon is open, visitation is open. You have to schedule your visit. You can schedule your visit by going 

to ICS Corrections website, www icsolutions.com, complete the same way as a video visitation, click on "on site visit", 

pick your date, day and time.  

General Information: All visits will be in person non-contact and social distancing will be enforced. Some facilities is 

one visit per week others are two visits per week , two visitors at a time, no food, drinks, photo opps, no toys, games, 

cards, or magazines will be accessible, nor the play area for children.  

  
 

Revamping of Time Does Not Fit The Crime 

SB-819 continued 
SB 819 requires the district attorney to use reasonable efforts to inform the victim(s) of each associated 
conviction and includes the victim(s) receiving a copy of the petition, the ability to provide input during the 
process, and the opportunity during the hearing to make a statement. 
            In the coming months, district attorneys across the state will be deciding their policies relating to SB 
819, possibly creating forms and materials about how their offices will go about handling requests for 
petitions. 

REMINDER - this bill goes into effect January 2022. We will keep you up to date via our newsletter on the 
correct procedure in the next few months. Please DO NOT send requests asking if you qualify or how you 
can apply. Information and instructions will be provided in our newsletters.  
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